
  

January 2022 Trustee Seutter Report 

As we greet the new year, it is with my best wishes and strength for 

each of you in these difficult times. There are many important issues for 

our school system to deal with and resolve for the benefit of our 

students. 

Covid 19 issues are at the forefront as we resolve to keep our students 

safe in classroom learning environments. EIPS has published 

“Operational Guidelines 2021-22” as a resource on the EIPS Web Site.  

The new K-6 Curriculum implementation has been revised and delayed 

by Minister LaGrange (now only ELA & Math K-6; and PE And Wellness 

K-6 and delaying Jr and Sr). 

Division Calendar Survey Results for 2022-23 are now completed. The 

Survey had 2,170 responses -Parents 1,546- Staff 831. Three Draft 

Templates were commented on. Results go to the Board for a decision 

January 20. Key factors-181 instructional; Nov.& Christmas Breaks. 

Returning Student Registration is open February 1 -28, 2022. All 

Students from “PALS” to Gr.11 register on Power School Parent Portal. 

Another set of questions for parents titled “2020-21 Year in Review: 

Stakeholder Confidence Survey” is open for responses January 6-18, 

2022. Located on the EIPS Web Site. 

Your questions/Comments for discussion are most welcome.  


